990035

To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director
From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisorgy”
Date: February 22, 1999

Subject: Parking on Kelly Ct.

The Village received a note from a resident on Kelly Ct. with concerns regarding
vehicles parking on both sides of the street and too close to the intersection.
Apparently residents on Washington Blvd. are parking their extra vehicles on
Kelly Ct. When vehicles park on both sides of the street or too close to the
intersection, residents on Kelly Ct. are having a difficult time maneuvering in
and out of the court. Attached is a drawing showing the proposed “No Parking”
zone.

I would recommend installing “No Parking” signs as indicated on the drawing
to improve the traffic flow on Kelly Ct.

o

cc:  John Jaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
. John DeFalco, Trustee - District 5
Transportation and Safety Committee
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Are there any addltlonal services you would like to see us provide for you in the future?
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Addmonal comments concergsé?m
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OPTIONAL: Name:

Daytime Phone:

P!ease drop your survey off i in the drop box located in the Village HaII parking lot or mail in
" the postage-pald envelope prowded Thank you! ‘

Village of Lombard
, 255 E. Wilson Avenue
. ‘ : ~ Lombard, IL 60148
] ' ' ' ’ ~ (630) 620-5700
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